



Electrical Bulletin – Information for contractors

October 25, 2021

Re: Re-inspection fees

Effective immediately, the Building Safety and Standards branch will be charging re-inspection fees for any additional inspections resulting from failed inspections.

In an effort to avoid these charges, we encourage contractors to thoroughly inspect their own electrical work before submitting for an inspection. Please ensure that any work relevant to the requested inspection is complete and meets Canadian Electrical Code as well as all relevant Yukon addendums and electrical bulletins.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding complicated situations or code interpretations, please do not hesitate to contact our department.

Logan Collins

A/ Chief Electrical Inspector

Community Services | Building Safety

T 867-667-5485 | C 867-332-4825 | Yukon.ca